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1 August 2012i
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I

Mr Ray Carter ,
233 College Road
BATHURST NSW 2795

i

Dear Mr Carter:
I

$,g,laler Access: C ha rqes
:

I refer to your email of 4 July 2012 regarding sewer access charges.

Councillors have been presented with an extensive report detailing the operation,
policies and procedures refating to sewer access charges by Council's Director
Corporate Services & Finance at its Working Party meeting held 26 October 2A11.

This repofi was: presented to Council with the detail necessary for Councillors to make
a determination on a method to be used for sewer access charges.

i

Councillors also received an extensive submission from you and your hydraulic
engineer in refation to sewer access charges, this submission was considered during
the adoption of ,the Operating PIan.

Councillors chose to retain the SDF method as opposed to the ET method In
calculating the charge for the use of sewer systems.

I trust this explains Council's position.

Yours faithfully

Greg Westman i
MAYOR OF BATHURST
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